



Name: _____

MID-TERM TEST (No.2)

Class: _____

PART A: LISTENING

Task 1. Listen to the conversation and fill in the blanks with the words you hear. (1 point)

Tom: Hi Lan. I'm doing a survey about films. Can I ask you some questions?

Lan: Sure. Go ahead.

Tom: What kind of films do you like (1) _____?

Lan: I love (2) _____.

Tom: What's the name of your (3) _____ comedy?

Lan: It's "*Dr Johnny*".

Tom: Who (4) _____ in it?

Lan: Bill Harris.

Tom: What do you think of it?

Lan: It's very (5) _____.

Tom: Thank you.

Task 2. Listen about festival and then choose the correct answer. (1 point)

6. Where is the festival held?

A. Only in the north of Thailand

B. Everywhere in Thailand

C. Only in Bangkok

D. Only in Chiang Mai

7. What is the festival called?

A. Songkran

B. Water Festival

C. Thai New Year

D. Loy Krathong

8. When does the festival take place?

A. In the middle of April

B. In the middle of May

C. In the middle of June

D. In the middle of July

9. What do people do during the festival?

A. They throw food on each other

B. They throw flowers on each other

C. They throw rocks on each other

D. They throw water on each other

PRACTICE MAKES PERFECT - ZAGEN



10. Why is it important to pour water on older people?

- | | |
|------------------------|----------------------|
| A. It shows respect | B. It's a tradition |
| C. It brings good luck | D. It makes them wet |

PART B: PHONETICS

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others (1 point)

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|------------------|-------------------|--------------------|
| 11. A. <u>tear</u> | B. <u>appear</u> | C. <u>theater</u> | D. <u>wear</u> |
| 12. A. <u>careful</u> | B. <u>aren't</u> | C. <u>rarely</u> | D. <u>aware</u> |
| 13. A. <u>height</u> | B. <u>weight</u> | C. <u>sleigh</u> | D. <u>eighteen</u> |
| 14. A. <u>right</u> | B. <u>tired</u> | C. <u>drive</u> | D. <u>public</u> |
| 15. A. <u>journey</u> | B. <u>obey</u> | C. <u>grey</u> | D. <u>survey</u> |

Choose the word whose stress pattern is different from the others. (1 point)

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|------------|------------|
| 16. A. poster | B. perform | C. safety | D. horror |
| 17. A. culture | B. fiction | C. compose | D. festive |
| 18. A. attend | B. traffic | C. parent | D. village |
| 19. A. parade | B. party | C. music | D. action |
| 20. A. joyful | B. lantern | C. review | D. famous |

PART C: VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

Choose the word that is CLOSET in meaning to the underlined part in the following sentence (0,2 point)

21. Do they hold the Cannes Film Festival annually in France?

- | | | | |
|------------|----------|-----------|-------------|
| A. collect | B. visit | C. travel | D. organize |
|------------|----------|-----------|-------------|

Choose the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in the following sentence (0,2 point)

22. I like watching comedies because they make me feel positive and relaxed.

- | | | | |
|------------|-------------|--------------|---------|
| A. gripped | B. negative | C. enjoyable | D. dull |
|------------|-------------|--------------|---------|



Give the correct form of the word in the bracket. (1 point)

23. A road _____ is anyone who uses a road, such as a pedestrian, cyclist or motorist. (USE)
24. The road signs were _____ and we soon got lost. (CONFUSE)
25. People play drums, sing songs and dance _____. (HAPPY)

Choose the correct answer to fill in the blank. (1 point)

26. The road is very crowded during the _____ hours.
A. time B. rush C. traffic D. limit
27. The film was long and _____. Many people went home before it ended.
A. funny B. shocking C. dull D. moving
28. I and my friend _____ on foot to the bus station every morning.
A. fly B. ride C. go D. take
29. You _____ look right and left when you go across the road.
A. shouldn't B. would C. wouldn't D. should
30. How about _____ to the cinema tonight?
A. go B. going C. to go D. goes

Choose the underlined part that needs correction. (0,6 point)

31. In (A) Christmas, people (B) usually buy presents (C) for their (D) family.
32. Do (A) you sometimes (C) goes (B) to school in (D) a car?
33. I didn't watch (A) the film (B) however (C) it was (D) very interesting.
34. The (A) Rio Carnival does (B) place every (C) year in (D) Brazil.
35. Many people say (A) the film is (B) a see-must (C) because of (D) the excellent acting.

PART D: READING

Choose the correct word from the box to fill each blank in the following passage. (1 point)

watching	and	interesting	tells	many
----------	-----	-------------	-------	------



“Kungfu Panda 3” is a fun cartoon movie. It (36) _____ the story of Po, a panda who can do kungfu. In this part, Po finds his real dad and they fight the bad guy together. The movie has (37) _____ funny and sad parts. I really like (38) _____ “Kungfu Panda 3”. I think you will like it too if you see it. The cartoon pictures are very good, the story is (39) _____, and the characters are nice. Both kids (40) _____ adults can enjoy this movie. In short, “Kungfu Panda 3” is a nice movie that makes you feel good.

Read the passage about traffic and answer the following questions (1 point)

Traffic is the movement of people and vehicles on the roads. Traffic can be fast or slow, smooth or congested, safe or dangerous. Traffic depends on many factors, such as the number of vehicles, the width of the roads, the weather, the time of day, and the rules.

Some places have a lot of traffic, especially in big cities. This can cause problems for people who need to travel to work, school, or other places. Traffic can also cause noise and air pollution, which can affect the health and environment of people.

Some ways to reduce traffic are to use public transportation, such as buses, trains, or subways; to ride bicycles or walk instead of driving; to avoid rush hours when traffic is heavy; and to follow the traffic signs. These ways can help people save time, money, and energy, and also protect the environment.

41. What is traffic?

42. What are some factors that affect traffic?

43. Can traffic affect the health and environment?

44. What are some means of public transportation mentioned from the passage?

45. What are some benefits of reducing traffic?



PART E: WRITING

Write complete sentences using the given words and phrases. (0,4 point)

46. It/ about 2 kilometres/ here/ to the park.

47. I/ think/ this/ good film/ teenagers.

Make the question for the underlined part in the following sentences. (0,6 point)

48. We shouldn't ride our motorbikes very fast in the rain.

49. I need 100 candy apples for the Halloween party.

50. Yes, they hold the festival every year in Australia.
